
Silver Springs Garden Homes 

Homeowners Association, Inc. 

March 10, 2024 

 
 

 

Pursuant to Article 4.4 and Article 7.4 of the Silver Springs Garden 

Homes Homeowners Association Inc., one vacancy exists this year 

on the Board of Directors.  

 

Pursuant to Article 4.2.1, a Nominating Committee has been 

formed to make nominations to the Board.   

If you are interested and willing to serve on the Board, please 

submit your indication of interest and a statement of your pertinent 

qualifications to manage the HOA (not to exceed 400 words), to 

the Nominating Committee by March 25, 2024. 

 

The email address to send your indication of interest and statement 

of pertinent qualifications to admin@ssghhoa.org (Silver Springs 

Garden Homes Homeowners Association).  The information may 

also be mailed To Silver Springs Garden Homes Homeowners 

Association, 655 Silver Springs Circle, Cottonwood, AZ 86326, 

Attn: Nominating Committee. 

 

The Secretary would also appreciate you updating your contact 

information, telephone and email so our records may be kept up to 

date. Please contact Kym Citera at 941-600-3472 or mail the 

information to her at the address above. 
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